
Subject: Response to Petition dated August, 2020 Sent to Rivergrove City Council 

 
I believe that NO additional changes or adjustments should be made regarding the river 
access or schedules unless they are for improvements/maintenance  to the  ramp itself. 
The excellent 28 page report completed by Dave Pierce and previously delivered to the 
city council members addresses all  issues that the August 2020 petitioners submitted 
to the council. 
 
Pat Knight... Rivergrove 


